Silver Lake City Council

Special Meeting

August 17th, 2000

Minutes

Mayor Roxanne Yurek opened the special meeting of the Silver Lake City Council at 6:30 p.m. as scheduled.

Present: Kieser, Marschel, Rannow, Wawrzyniak

Also Present:  David Peck, City Administrator, David Broll; First Class Builders

The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss the terms of the development agreement with Davie Broll concerning the city's contribution to his proposed housing project and First Class Builder's contribution.  Meetings were held with attorneys representing both interests and with Rannow and Wawrzyniak of the finance committee and the city administrator.  

The motion was made by Rannow and seconded by Marschel to accept the developer's agreement as presented.  Unanimous.

Copies of the developer's agreement can be obtained from the city clerk's office.

The motion was made by Kieser and seconded by Marschel to adjourn.  Unanimous.

__________________________

    Roxanne Yurek/Mayor

ATTEST:______________________________
       
        David Peck/Clerk-Administrator
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